
From: Alec Stevens  
Sent: 15 September 2021 11:24 
To: Planning 
Subject: FAO: Tree and Landscape Officer 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please consider this notice of my intention to conduct works to fell a tree. This tree is not 
subject to a Tree Protection Order, but is within the Mansfield Conservation area and meets 
the criteria (>7.5cm in diameter and >1.5m in height) requiring six weeks' notice of any 
proposed works. I am therefore giving you this notice in the event that you object to these 
proposed works. The tree in question is a cherry tree located in the rear garden of 52A 
Mansfield Road, NW3 2HT. Please let me know if you require any further information. 
 
Should you wish to contact me, my details are as follows: 
Alec Hugh Stevens 
52A, Mansfield Road, London, NW3 2HT 
 
Kind regards, 
Alec Stevens 
 


